
 

Dear praying friends, 

 

March and April have been quite an eventful time for our family. We 

have enjoyed all of our deputation travels and were blessed to partner 

with 13 new supporting churches since our last letter. We are now at 

49.5% of our needed support. Please continue praying that the Lord 

will bring in the other half over the remainder of this year. We truly 

want to be on Sioux Falls as soon as the Lord would allow. 

 

Spring time saw us through many states including Mississippi, where 

the kids got to visit some historical sites and visit the home of Jeffer-

son Davis; Texas, which brought us several new supporting churches and the op-

portunity to fellowship with some of our missionary friends(Kim wanted to see a 

tumbleweed but she was never looking when they rolled past us); Arizona, where 

we got to drive along the Mexico border and through several Native American res-

ervations, as well as experience snow in the Sitgreaves National Forest, and soon 

we will be headed back east! We thoroughly enjoyed seeing all the new landscapes. 

 

We have also been working on some of our YouTube resources, so I encourage you 

to look up “The Pannell Family” and watch some of our videos. If you support us, 

or would like to get more regular updates, you can subscribe to our channel. We 

typically send out a prayer letter every 2 or 3 months, but we post monthly update 

videos, question and answer videos, and ministry resources as we come 

across them. You can stay up to date on what we are doing and even ask 

questions for us to answer on our next video. 

 

If this letter is coming to you via snail mail, would you consider receiv-

ing it via email instead? If you are willing and able, please let me know if 

I can add you to my email list and stop sending a hard copy. 

This change would help us to reduce some of our costs. Of course, we are 

happy to continue sending a hard copy to anyone who wants one. Thank 

you for your continued prayers. 

 

 

Your missionary to the Upper Midwest, 

 

Scott Pannell 

470-774-4955 

Upper Midwest USA 

facebook.com/pannellfamily 
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